
We hope you enjoy your child’s report. There is a lot to celebrate. We are 
holding some informal parent discussions for anyone who would like to 

discuss the report. 
Appointments can be booked online using the Arbor app.  

 

We are thrilled to be able to let you know the teaching staff who will be with us in 

September. Many familiar names and faces with a couple of new staff too.  

This is an overview of all classes: 

Year Group Class New teacher 

Nursery Jewels Miss Swales (and then Miss 
Popescu when Miss Swales is 
on maternity leave) 

Reception 
(FS 2) 

Maples Miss Marsden 

Evergreens Mrs Nunns 

 
Year 1 

Bluebells Miss Streeton 

Sunflowers Miss Travis 

 
Year 2 

Achievers Mr Grainger 

Innovators Miss Taylor 

 
Year 3 

Wise Owls Mrs Brennan (New to school) 

Golden Eagles Mr Howard  

 
Year 4 

Explorers Mrs Johnson 

Investigators Mrs Hardwick and Mrs Stokes 

 
Year 5 

Mighty Oaks Miss Vickers 

Willows Ms Shepherd (New to school 
to cover Mrs Chatterton’s 
maternity lead) 

 
Year 6 

Heroes Miss Trathan 

Champions Miss Toyloco 
 



 
 

The children will meet their new teacher on 
 ‘Meet the teacher day’ on July 15th.  
Children come to school as normal. 

 
Other Exciting Staff News 

 
Mrs Chatterton and Mrs Hoonaishi will both be starting maternity leave early in the 

term so will be around school but not in class 
Mr Cornes is leaving Pye Bank to become Head of School at another DSAT School 

(Emmanuel Junior Academy)  
Miss Mayor-Choudrey is off to pastures new. 

 

We wish them all the very best! 
 

SOME IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE CHILDREN 
 
July 13th Foundation Stage Graduation  
July 15th School Transition Day: Meet the Teacher Day 
July 16th Reward Day (Attendance & House Points winners) 
July 19th Year 6 Summer Awards Evening 
July 19th Eid and End of Term parties 
 

 

CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL ON MONDAY 
SEPTEMBER 6TH. 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO START ORDERING YOUR UNIFORM FOR NEXT YEAR  

Orders can be placed on www. logoleisurewear.com 


